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Dear Parents and carers of Year 3-4 students, 
 
You are invited to attend a Parent Engagement Session on 22 March 2021 in the Secondary Library at  
4.45.pm.  The Telopea Park School Psychologist, Courtney Bruce and I will be facilitating this session 
which will provide information relating to supporting healthy and resilient childhood development. 
This session is designed for parents of students in Years 3 & 4 and expected to be approximately 45 
minutes.  
 
As the content covered will be aimed at adults  it is requested that children are not in attendance. We 

ask that only one parent attend this session as we are unable to comply with social distancing 

requirements otherwise. Should this be problematic let us know. Please RSVP by email to 
Anna.McGown@ed.act.edu.au  by Wednesday 17th March 2021 
 
 
 For more information please contact Anna McGown 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Anna McGown     Courtney Bruce 

Deputy Principal      School Psychologist 
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